
bpacnz reports have changed

Dear Colleague,

We are now presenting our prescribing and testing reports in a new format. The reports have been changed to make better use of 

available data and more accurately reflect the overall care that your patients receive.

The reports will now focus on prescribing and laboratory testing for your practice’s enrolled patient population

■	 Reports will include all patients registered to your practice

■	 All dispensed medicines and tests in community laboratories for your registered patients will appear on the report (in relation to the 

specific report topic) 

■ 	 Reports will give you information about the medicines dispensed and investigations requested for your registered population by 

any New Zealand health provider, this includes health providers who do not work in your practice

One printed copy of each report will be posted to your practice. Please circulate this to all members of the health care team.

In the future, further copies of each report will be able to be downloaded from our website, until then electronic copies (via email) are 

available upon request.

If you have any questions about the new report format, please contact us: contact@bpac.org.nz or Ph. 03 4775418.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Murray Tilyard
CEO

bpacnz
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